Beginner A February 2017 Newsletter



At Merryhill School, we provide a positive and nurturing learning environment where children are prepared for their future through friendship, teacher guidance and a thoughtful and engaging curriculum."

This Month We are Learning...

This month we will be focusing on our senses, taste, smell, touch, see and hearing: covering many links to learning skills as we go along.

Don't Forget!

- February 20th Closed for Professional Development Day
- February 14th Valentine Exchange

Try This At Home...

Let your child help with sorting out colored socks.

Merryhill Preschool of Trophy Club 50 Village Trail, Trophy Club, Texas 76262 Office: 817-430-8188 http://trophyclub.merryhillschool.com